
Advance Notice 
March 25, 2021 
 
Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and correspondence.  
 
This list reflects correspondence collectively sent to the Board since the last board meeting. 

 L. Springborn   Re: PD for teachers 

 M. Bischof   Re: Students with disabilities need your help now 

 H. Erickson   Re: Board meeting feedback 

 H. Erickson   Re: Teacher Zoom location during school hours 

 M. Corlett   Re: Thoughts about live-streaming 

 M. Gage   Re: Students with disabilities need your help now 

 K. Greene   Re: Students need to be in-person now 

 B. Carbanatto   Re: Students need to be in-person now 

 L. Mitchell   Re: Concerns remote will suffer with hybrid option 

 L. Mitchell   Re: Enjoyed music presentation at board meeting 

 T. Hunter   Re: Gov. Inslee’s order and students with special needs 

 M. Segesta   Re: Gov. Inslee’s order – return all students promptly 

 A. Potter   Re: Teacher’s tech needs in the classrooms 

 F. Wilcox   Re: Thank you and plea for specialists to be in-person 

 D. Barnett   Re: School start times 

 K. Flett    Re: Concerns about divided community 

 A. King    Re: Supporting the AAPI community 

 L. Springborn   Re: Computer screens for in-person students 

 J. Lantz   Re: Concerns about live-streaming classrooms 

 J. Wilensky   Re: Concerns about live-streaming classrooms 

 M. Segesta   Re: Requesting communication on bargaining sessions 

 C. Spahn   Re: New rules should allow for more students in-person 

 J. Weed   Re: Equity and technology in classrooms 

 L. Grant   Re: Concerns about secondary in-person timeline 

 C. Boas   Re: Concerns about secondary in-person timeline 

 L. Voorhees   Re: Questions about 6-12 return to school survey 

 S. Doran   Re: Concerns about secondary in-person timeline 

 J. Godley   Re: Concerns about secondary in-person timeline 

 M. Segesta   Re: Concerns about secondary in-person timeline  

 B. Wax    Re: Support for in-person learning 

 Multiple emails from City of Issaquah regarding meetings 
 
Individual Board Directors have received the following correspondence since the last board 
meeting: 
 

 B. Cochrun   Re:  Concerns about inappropriate Zoom calls 

 R. Oberlander   Re:  Secondary hybrid learning details 
 

Please refer to the minutes of this meeting for any additional communications the Board may 

have received. 


